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On 24 February 2025, Dr. Richard Banda, World Health Organization (WHO) 

Representative, paid a courtesy visit to Ambassador Asazuma. Dr. Banda, 

extend his warm welcome to Ambassador Asazuma and expressed his gratitude 

towards Japan for funding different WHO's initiatives in Namibia. 

Furthermore, Dr. Banda, gave a background of the Japan Supplementary 

Budget WHO’s funded initiatives in the past years.  

 

Both Ambassador and Dr. Banda expressed immerse appreciation to the 

Japanese government and WHO’s partnership effort for making impact on 

the health sector, at both international and local levels. 

 

In conclusion, Ambassador Asazuma and Dr. Banda, agreed to jointly visit 

project sites, to assess the continued impact of projects after their 

successful implementation. 
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